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tǊƻǾƛŘƛƴƎ IƻƳŜǎ ǿƛǘƘ ŀ IŜŀǊǘ 

Giving Unto Others 
Kate K. started volunteering  at St.    

Jerome Church in Oconomowoc at the          

beginning of the 2018 school year. She 

assists in the church library and helps 

put away books, assists with        

checking out new books and reads to 

the children attending the childcare 

program. The staff at St. Jeromeôs 

have expressed how pleased they are 

with Kate and how dearly she is       

appreciated.  

This magical time of year 

provides the perfect               

opportunity for us to reflect 

on a couple of our             

residents that have shared 

their time, talents and                       

generosity with other       

members of their community 

In October, Dina Bach performed a very special and personal 
concert for her brother and the other participants at PWHOôs 
DayRISE activity program.   

Dina is a BMI recording artist and pop    
singer/songwriter, Dina  released her first 
full length album, Walk Away, last year in      
August. Dina has written a song-a-week for 
87 consecutive weeks and co-written with 
Grammy award  nominees in Canada, New 
York and Nashville. She is self-taught and 
now performs full-time, touring nationally.  

 

Thank you, Dina,  for the amazing concert and wonderful                                 

experience!!! 

DayRISE Hosts a Special Guest 

Kate and the librarian 



tǊƻǾƛŘƛƴƎ IƻƳŜǎ ǿƛǘƘ ŀ IŜŀǊǘ 

Riverline took a fun and exciting house vacation to the indoor theme park at the Kalahari Resort in          

Wisconsin Dells. There they zipped around in go-carts, took on the 

sky ropes course, did laser tag, battled pirates in a 3D adventure ride, 

rode a huge ferris wheel, and played arcade games to win awesome 

prizes! It was a day filled with memories and non-stop fun!  

 
 

The residents and staff both had an amazing time! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Left: Nick B getting ready for a 

wild and crazy ride!  

A Day In The Dells with Riverline 

PWHO has implemented  fantastic new technology to improve efficiency and resident safety with an              

electronic medication administration record system, more commonly known as eMAR. The eMAR system 

automates the process of distributing, tracking, and re-ordering medications safely and efficiently for both 

the homes and the pharmacy. 

With the eMAR system, PWHO caregivers are guided through medication administration in a fashion that 

is easy to understand and comfortable to use. It reduces administrative errors in tracking with changes  

made instantly and allows less emphasis to be on paperwork and 

more time spent caring for residents. Another exciting feature is 

that it uses barcodes for quick scanning and reporting options and 

stores pertinent health information for easy accessibility. After a 

successful pilot program in 2018, we will complete the full roll-out 

before Summer, 2019. We are really excited about this technology 

and have already experienced many of its benefits.   

Above: Everyone is excited 

that we arrived at the indoor                    

theme park!  

Below: Nick B and Laura G Riding on the carousel 

Welcoming the eMAR System 


